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From 31 July 2012, the 
receiving office for New 
Zealand visa applications 
for people applying from 
Papua New Guinea Islands 
is changing.

Currently, people from Papua New Guinea lodge 
their applications for temporary visas at the 
New Zealand High commission in Port Moresby. 
From 31 July 2012, these applications should 
be sent to the New Zealand Visa Application 
Centre in Port Moresby.

TT Services will charge a visa facilitation fee 
of NZ$29 per application, with the exception 
of RSE work visa applications, which will have 
a visa facilitation fee of NZ$14 per application. 
The visa facilitation fee should be submitted 
separately with each application along with the 
relevant visa application fee.

All applications should be lodged in person or 
by mail to: 

TTS Visa Application Centre

Steamships Buildings

Cnr Champion Parade and Hunter Street

Section 8, Allotment 2

Granville 

Port Moresby

Tel: 675-3211113 

(Operators are available from 8.00 to 5.30,  
Monday to Friday)

Change to 
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office


